
Lutheran Social Services of Illinois 

Lutheran Social Services of Illinois (LSSI) and similar organizations rely on stable 

federal funding to continue providing critical human services like foster care, mental 

health services, senior housing, and programs for developmentally and intellectually 

disabled individuals. Cuts to these programs would threaten the safety and wellness of 

our most vulnerable citizens. Medicaid provides vital healthcare services that prevent 

costly emergency room visits and keep families healthy and financially stable. Cuts to 

these programs would have devastating consequences, forcing nonprofit organizations, 

hospitals, and service providers to reduce or eliminate care for those who need it most. 

Please join us in urging your lawmakers to protect Medicaid funding for human services 

by using this form. You may choose to edit the email that is sent and include your own 

story or share why LSSI and similar organizations are needed in your community. 

(LSSI) 

Send an email by clicking here.  

 

Reach Out Directly 

We’ve been told that the following districts are the most important in this issue and we 

have been encouraged to share this with people in those districts for the highest impact: 

12th District Rep.  Mike Bost, 15th district Rep. Mary Miller, and 16th district Rep Darin 

LaHood. 

• Rep. Mike Bost, R – 12th District 

• Rep. Mary Miller, R – 15th District 

• Rep. Darin LaHood, R – 16th District 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://lutheransocialservicesofillinois.salsalabs.org/protectmedicaidandhumanservicesfunding/index.html
https://bost.house.gov/offices
https://marymiller.house.gov/contact/offices
https://lahood.house.gov/offices


Sample Call Script 

Intro: Hello, my name is __________ and I am calling from __________, Illinois. 

As a strong supporter of Lutheran Social Services of Illinois, I am calling to urge 

Representative _________ to oppose and speak out against any proposed cuts, or 

funding freezes to Medicaid and other healthcare and human service programs. These 

programs provide lifesaving care to millions of Americans, including children, people 

with disabilities, and seniors. 

 

 

Lutheran Social Services of Illinois and similar organizations rely on stable federal 

funding to continue providing critical human services like foster care, mental health 

services, senior housing, and programs for developmentally and intellectually disabled 

individuals. Cuts to these programs would threaten the safety and wellness of our most 

vulnerable citizens. 

Request for Action: Will Representative ___________commit to opposing any cuts to 

Medicaid and human services funding? We need leaders who will stand up for those 

who rely on these programs. 

Closing: Thank you for your time and for considering this urgent issue. 


